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Regional Planning and policy Casework 

[ issued via email to Planning@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk ]  

    

Date: 6th December 2024                                                    

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

The Commission notes from your rebuttal statement that the Department have 

undertaken transboundary consultation with public bodies in Ireland. The Commission 

requests that the Department furnish the Commission with a copy of its actions in 

compliance with The Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations in 

regard to this.   

 

Further to our correspondence dated 16th October 2024 and your letter of 22nd October 

2024, we note we also await confirmation that the Department has undertaken its 

legislative duty to publish notice of the forthcoming inquiries. We would ask that a copy 

of the advertisement is furnished to the Commission.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Jemma Lynas 

 

Chief Administrative Officer 
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